

Wednesday, March 08, 2000 5:56:54 PM

Message

From:

david.bundy@cts.edu,Internet

Subject:

RE: WTS

To:

Bill Kostlevy

Bill:

Good to hear from you. The book was \$29.95 and the ticket \$15.00 as I recall. I am happy that the Hobe Sound folk are happy! Is not sociology interesting!

Today I sent Tom Oord to you. He and some others are organizing a "Wesleyan Philosophical Society." I urged him to have it run alongside WTS and to have you merely work with the local arrangements folk to provide places of meeting and to process funds. I hope he cooperates. I have experience with this with the Symposium Syriacum and the Christian Arabic Group that I helped organized years ago. They have been meeting together since 1980 and it has increased attendance at both! They are planning an online journal...but I can imagine (eventually) a third fascicle of WTJ/WPJ. Who knows. In any case, I consider it a good development! He is hoping for Hobe Sound to be their inaugural meeting.

Glad you made it home well. Hope Friar Faupel is surviving. It makes me so angry that John and John have put him, and the library program, in this bind.

This weekend I am off to Cleveland, TN to try to help them some more..... Then the next week I give my missionary speech in Seattle....

Cheers!

David

----Original Message----

From: Bill Kostlevy@ms1.asburyseminary.edu [mailto:Bill Kostlevy@ms1.asburyseminary.edu] Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2000 11:18 AM

To: dbundy@cts.edu

Subject: WTS

David,

Please let me know what expenses you need to be reimbursed for at the meeting. We (wts) should pay for bishop Richardson's meal and for the book you gave to Doug. Let me know what we owe you.

Also, the folks at Hobe Sound are thrilled with your election and have promised not to offend our non-male members--all 10.

Bill K.